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Mayor Aiello Presents Tentative Budget to the Common Council  

February 15, 2024—Olean—William J. Aiello, Mayor of the City of Olean, has presented his tentative 

budget for the fiscal year 2024-2025 to the Olean Common Council as required by the City Charter.   

 

“We had a number of obstacles to contend with as we built the budget, but the City Auditor and the 

department heads worked diligently to reduce costs without cutting services to our residents,” Mayor 

Aiello said.  “I am looking forward to working with the Common Council to finalize the budget.” 
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